
 

 

 

 

26th September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

The PFA are organising a Halloween Disco for Reception and Year 1/2 on Friday 14th October 2022. 

The event will start at 2pm and end at 3pm.  Can children please bring their costume in a named carrier bag so 

they can change into before the party. 

All children need to be collected after the disco by an adult. 

Tickets will be available from tomorrow at a cost of £2.50 each, which will include crisps and a drink. Please 

order your tickets by completing the slip below and returning along with payment with your child as soon as 

possible.   

The PFA will also be selling additional items on the evening if required: 

Glow bands – 50p 

Glow pendants - £1.20 

Sweet bags - £1 

Please can parents/carers make sure that children bring to the disco a maximum of £5 in cash only. 

We hope your child can join the fun.  

Yours sincerely 

PFA  

 _______________________________________________________ 

 

Halloween Disco Reception and Year 1/2 

I require the following number of tickets for the above event on Friday 14th October 2022 at a cost of £2.50. 

Number of tickets __________         I enclose £ ___________    

Name of child / children ____________________________________    Class_________ 

 

 

 

 

 


